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Grand Chief returns from 
Medical Leave 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that 
Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton has returned from Medical 
Leave.  
 
On June 17th it was announced that Grand Chief Norton had 
undergone a medical procedure and would take Leave. The 
recovery went well and he returned this past Monday, 
participating in the duly-convened Council meeting. 
Ietsénhaienhs Gina Deer had been handling intake and 
management of the Office of the Grand Chief during this time 
on an interim basis. 
 
Grand Chief Norton recorded a message to the community 
which can be viewed here. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
mckmedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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